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INTTN is interested in and supports: 

• Recommendation 8 of the 2018 Regional Telecommunications Review – Getting it right out

there and Australian Government in-principle agreement Recommendation 8 that called for a

targeted Indigenous Digital Inclusion Program, with a focus on access, affordability and digital

ability, to be developed in partnership with Indigenous communities.

• Target 17 of the National Agreement on Closing the Gap - That includes digital inclusion as

part of the Access to Information target (Target 17) – developed through a partnership

between Australian governments and the Coalition of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander

Peak Organisations. It includes digital inclusion as part of the Access to Information target –

by 2026, Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people have equal levels of digital inclusion.


